
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

11th  April  2010 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School  9598 9322 

Email : domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES    

     2nd  SUNDAY  of  EASTER   

PARISH  PRIEST:            Fr  Frank O’Loughlin                            

SUNDAY MASSES : 6.00pm (Sat)  Vigil Mass;     9.00am & 11.00am    (Children’s Liturgy  9.00am Mass)  

WEEKDAYS :       Mon    Mass  5pm (Convent);      Tues,  Wed,  Thurs  Mass 9.30am;    

          Fri    &  Sat     Comm Service 9.30am 

RECONCILIATION :       After Mass on Saturday 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :   Yr C 1st Reading        Acts  of the Apostles    5:27-32.40-41 

                 2nd Reading       Book of Apocalypse    5:11-14      

                 Gospel                John                21:1-19 

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS :      
THIS  WEEK :      6pm    P  & B  Arbon,   L Howard,  S Bartl  

        9am   J  Grimmer,  A  Stubbs,  V  Langdon,  M  &  P  Morris 

       11am   J  & J  Buck,   J  Lamb,   R  Storey, R  Delceppo       

NEXT  WEEK :      6pm    C Gomez,  A  Bracchi,  M Burgess 
      9am             B  Dunne,   M  Noonan,  B  Mitchell,  T  Duggan,  G  Ryan 

       11am   M  Whelan,   L  Warner,    S  Agostino,  I Morgan             

READERS:         
THIS  WEEK :  J  Sexton  &  T  Connors;     G  &  C  Purcell;                   J  Valente  &  C  Ellingworth   

NEXT  WEEK :            D  Gomez  &  P  Gomez ;    J  Grimmer  &  C  Lynch;      L  Jones  &  T  McKenna  

COLLECTION  COUNTERS :  
THIS WEEK:      Team 1:    F   Owens,  D  Keary,   P  McAleer,  T  McKenna,  J  Butler 

NEXT WEEK:    Team 2:    B  Dunne,   W   Commins,   L   Roskam,  F  Gonzalez     
 

PRESBYTERY COLLECTION  last week was $1365 and the THANKSGIVING COLLECTION  was $4135  

CHURCH  PREP  TEAM       10th  April     Monica Buxton &  Wendy Ashcroft         Sue Hanna    Flowers 

         17th  April     Ros Cooper  &  Joanne Umbers              Lucy Cobal   Flowers 

             

            

THE  SICK  :  Peter Roberts, Frank Scully, Denis Sime,   Mat Barbagello, Robyn Morris, Timothy Sim,  
Blanka Golebiowski,   Carmel Gleeson,  Kerry Stoner,  Karen Hillman,  Tim Wilson,  Jean McGregor,   Sr 
Brenda Keary, Dorothy Corcoran  

RECENTLY  DECEASED :      

ANNIVERSARIES : Des Hill,  Eileen Hillman,  Don Young, Carmel Humphreys, Vern Shepherd 

ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL :  Meets every 2nd Sunday at 10am (after 9am Mass) in the New Meeting Room.       

Donations  - Please phone St Vincent de Paul Hampton Centre .......9598 6186.  
NB :  Any  clothing donations please leave at shop in Hampton........ not in foyer of Church.     Thank You. 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 



 

EASTER  THANKS :  Thanks to everyone involved so energetically and enthusiastically over 

the Easter celebrations.  Lent and Easter are a beautiful time and also a busy time.  There are all the 
obvious ministries that we see happening but also many background ministries without which the 
Easter celebrations could not happen. 

WELCOME  to  DAVID MILLER  &  STEVE  STOREY :   At the Easter Vigil on Holy 

Saturday night, we welcomed two new members into the Catholic Church and into our parish com-
munity here at Sacred Heart.   
David Miller was baptized and Steven Storey who had already been baptised were received into the 
Church.  Both were confirmed and received communion at the Eucharist for the first time.               

We warmly welcome them both. 

LEADERSHIP  GROUP : Meeting is this Wednesday, April 14th at 7.30pm in the New Meeting Room. 

CATECHUMENATE  GROUP : The next meeting is this Thursday April 15th at 8pm in the New Meeting Room. 

FINANCE   COMMITTEE  MEETING :  Tuesday April 20th at 7.30pm in the New Meeting Room. 

T SHIRTS etc FOR REMEXIO :  Next Sunday April 17th /18th  after each Mass we have 200 donated T Shirts, 

Polos and Rugby tops to be sold with all proceeds going to our twinned parish of Remexio in East Timor.      So please 
come along ready to buy for this worthy cause! 

SOCIAL  JUSTICE  GROUP  MEETING : The next meeting will be on Tuesday May 4th at 7.30pm in the New 

Meeting Room. 

MEMORIAL  PLAQUES :  Orders are being taken for plaques for the Memorial Garden.  Contact Frank Meade 

on 9598 6868.  Thank you. 

COFFEE MORNING AT ‘CUPPA COTTAGE’  88 STATION ST :  The Welcoming Committee invites you  

this  Monday, 19th  April  at 10:30am to come and catch up with friends or meet new ones.  Enquiries to Mary at Parish 
Office 9598 1511. 

SPIRITUALITY  IN  THE  PUB :  WEDNESDAY April 28th—Dr Peter Howard :  Part 2  - “From Christendom to 

Pluralism:  How have we got to where we are?”...........All are welcome for a  meal at 5.30pm at the New Bay Hotel, Cnr 
of Bay & New Streets, Brighton.  If you plan to do so, it is essential to book and arrive as early as possible.            
Phone  The New Bay Hotel on 9596 4949 by Monday April 26th and book under SIP or join from 7.30  -  9pm for the 
presentation and conversation.  Further details on SIP contact Kevin 9776 2705 or Vin 9530 6004.   See flyer in foyer. 

EAST  TIMOR :  On Sunday night April 25th, the ABC programme COMPASS presented by Geraldine Doogue, will 

screen a programme made about an initiative in nominating Timor-Leste for an Australian Award for the loyalty and 
courage of the Timorese people when they befriended Australian soldiers in World War II.   

See more info about this in a flyer on the Notice Board in the foyer.............www.abc.net.au/compass 

DIARY  DATE : PARISH  DINNER  will be held 11th June... the Feast of the Sacred Heart....please keep this 

date free!   More information to follow...... 

PARISH  WEBSITE :    There are changes on the Parish Website including additions concerning   The Lenten 

Remexio Appeal and  The Australian Bishops Lenten Reflection.  This will be kept up to date. 

BRIDGID’S  WELL :  KILDARA CENTRE, REAR 39 Stanhope St, Malvern :  All activities for April at 

Bridgid’s Well at Kildara are on the Notice Board in the foyer. 

KILBRIDE  CENTRE :  52 Beaconsfield Pde, Albert Park :   Activities for April at the Kilbride Centre are on 

the Notice Board in the foyer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


